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Date: Tuesday, 14th January 2025 

In Attendance: JR, AM, MOH, SB ASi, CT, PC 

Staff:  MF 

Apologies: No one from Reach or Reach plus not attended 

Topics:  

- Students bringing information and feedback from their class pupils to me 
to bring to SLT. 

- Welcome back  

 

Notes:  

» Pupil voice representatives’ feedback on lunch times. 

- Happy that portions have got bigger. 
- Happy that they are sticking to the menu. 
- Student want to have lunch times mixed again, and have the full 30 

minutes which they had before. Reasons for this it would help divide 
secondary and the stigma around “Reach”, also they have friends either 
side and don’t get to spend time with them. If 30 minutes they were 
together the ones what take longer to eat lunch wouldn’t be a problem 
as they feel they are rushed eating lunch and don’t have enough time 
before having to leave. It also means more staff on duty which would 
help solve problems, and having more staff on duty will help stop 
anything from occurring.  

 

» Pupil voice representatives discussed the toilets of both secondary and 
reach. 

- Toilet roll is not being re stocked up and is always half empty boys don’t 
get any and sometimes boys need to go for a poo. 

- Hand dryers take too long in reach to dry hands. 
- Only 1 soap dispenser working properly in female toilets and sometimes 

in the boy’s soap is empty. 
- All the toilets both sides seem to have stench smell and they don’t smell 

clean they said maybe “an air refresher”  
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- Secondary toilets always smell fruity from vapes. 

» Pupil voice representatives negative feed back in general   

-Pupils are asking where secondary bike rack is as it’s been a long time since 
got told its coming? They said students don’t feel their bikes are safe, and that 
when a student is heightened it gets taken out on their bikes. Also, with the 
weather bikes chains and seats getting ruined. 

- KS4 Reach out complaining about how much noise is affecting them from 
primary with doors kicking, they don’t like it. 

- Secondary not happy there is not enough laptops and sometimes when they 
would like a laptop to do work on there is any or batteries are dead can we not 
get laptops for every class? 

- Too many students doing too much damage to the school and they don’t like 
there is different rules and consequences for every child. Too many people get 
away with stuff. 

-Secondary feel it’s not fair a few can have mobile phones in school to listen to 
music but the majority can’t. They said if they can’t have their phones then 
those students shouldn’t either. Plus it could be a safe guarding issue if pupils 
have phones on them. All students have access to music on laptops and all 
should have same rules. 

-Too many students disturbing other peoples PE lessons and refusing to get out 
of the hall. 

- Damp and mould in English 2 room and its very cold some days. Also, too 
many objects on the ceiling and some worry something will full on their heads. 
They would like this fixed as they don’t like the idea to work in those 
conditions. 

- Rooms look messy and dirty. 

-Pupils still waiting for after school clubs to be available. 

Secondary don’t like the mixture of year 9’s and 10’s together as some of those 
peoples stills KS3 and feel they do a lot more than their other peers and have 
to do OS and NCFE too early. 

 

» SLT to discuss and give feedback so Maria can let them know the outcomes. 


